
The problem of over-inspection

A two page article entitled "The problem of over-inspection," from the Real Estate Record and Builders Guide. The article discusses 
the organization of a new committee to work with the State Factory Investigating Commission in a proposed plan to simplify building 
inspection in New York.

Identifier
NYSA_A3023-77_B1_Fclippings1914-7

Alternate Identifier
DMS ID Number: 144311

Date
September 5 1914

Contributor
Associated Industries of New York State, Inc.

Repository
New York State Archives

Source
New York State Archives. Factory Investigating Commission. Press clippings concerning Commission activities, 1911, 1913-1914. 
A3023-77, Box 1, Folder Clippings 1914, 7.

Rights
This image is provided for education and research purposes. Rights may be reserved. Responsibility for securing permissions to 
distribute, publish, reproduce or other use rest with the user. For additional information see our Copyright and Use Statement

More From This Series
Press clippings concerning Commission activities

Geographic Locations
New York City (is associated with)

/index.php/About/Copyright

